
Daily Announcements: February 24, 2020- Day 1 

 

● Spring Sports sign-ups are now taking place in the Health Office. You must sign up before trying out for the team. 

● Attention students who received an eligibility letter in the mail from NJHS: there is a mandatory meeting during NEST 

on Tuesday, 2/25 that you must attend. Please bring back your signed sheet if you intend to apply. You must also 

bring that sheet signed if you don’t plan on applying. Any questions, please see Mrs. Maderer in Room 216 or Mrs. 

Sausner in Room 124. This meeting is ​NOT​ for current members. 

● Attention ​current ​NJHS members, there is a mandatory meeting after school in the cafeteria on Wednesday, 2/26. 

The meeting should be done by 3:15pm. 

● Jazz Lab will rehearse tomorrow after school. 

● Attention Boy’s Modified Lacrosse players: We will be holding a program wide PARENT informational meeting this 

Thursday, 2/27 at 6:30pm at the High School Cafeteria. Again this meeting is for any parents of any boys wishing to 

play modified lacrosse this spring. If you have any questions please see Coach Ersing in Room 229. 

● The Voice will be meeting on Wednesday, 2/26 in Room 246 until 4pm. Please bring submissions when you come. All 

are welcome. 

● Just a reminder that the next Be You  meeting will be Thursday, 2/27 at 3pm in Room 257. If you could please wear 

your Be You t-shirts on Thursday, we would greatly appreciate it. Any questions, please see Mrs. Blind or Mrs. Miahlik.  

● Be you t-shirts are now for sale until March 13th and open to all for purchase. Flyers will be distributed during NEST. 

 


